
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NILES PARK DISTRICT  

PIONEER PARK IMPROVEMENTS 

 

The Niles Park District invites the public to attend a public hearing regarding proposed park 

improvements to Pioneer Park. The purpose of the hearing is to seek public input and 

comments on the proposed preliminary plan. The Niles Park District is seeking on Open Space 

Land Acquisition and Development grant for these improvements.  The meeting will be held at 

the Howard Leisure Center at 5:30 p.m. on August 26, 2021.  The concept plan will be available 

for viewing and a representative from the Park District will be available for discussion and to 

answer any questions. All members of the public are invited to attend.  Any inquires may be 

directed to Scot Neukirch, Finance Director at 847-583-2706 or by e-mail at scotn@niles-

parks.org  
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